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Re:  Shannon Dragons 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
This department has been approached by the Shannon Dragons with a view to formalising 
a link between their group and the Department of Public Health. 
 
We have met with them and had a presentation from Dr Constantino Fiuza Castineira. 
 
This department fully endorses the work of the Shannon Dragons as a good example of a 
public health initiative with multiple health benefits to breast cancer survivors, who are 
currently underserved in the Mid-West in the area of such initiatives. 
 
We propose to work with the Shannon Dragons to promote this initiative to both 
healthcare professionals looking after breast cancer sufferers and to cancer survivors 
themselves. 
 
 
 
 
Your sincerely,  
 

 

 

______________________ 
Dr. Anne Dee, MB. BCh. BAO, MD, MSc, FFPHMI 
Specialist in Public Health Medicine 
 


